
October on
AIM 

Wow! Month three in the beautiful
country of Moldova has come and
gone. 
     October was another very busy
month! I continued watching the MKs
a few days a week as Brother and
Sister McBride had language
classes. I was also able to make
some activites for them and redid
one of their sensory bins.
      Outside of Child care, we
continued with the English club we
had started last month and
continued to have a few people from
that club join us for bible study on
Sunday mornings!    
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     This month I had the
opportunity to speak at the
America House in Chisinau. This
was one of my favorite things I got
to do during my time in Moldova! I
got to speak infront of about 30
high school aged students. During
this time I spoke about the state
of Ohio, my experience as a
University student and my
experience working at the number
one Children’s Hospital in the US.

Chisinău,
Moldova

     Half way through October we had
the opportunity to go as a team to

visit the city of Balti. While there we
did a prayer walk in the center of the
city then stopped through the city of
Orhei on the way back to Chisinau. In

Orhei we ate lunch in a cave and
visited a famous Orthodox Church. 

     Overall, October was my
favorite month but

unfortunately my last month in
Moldova. It was filled with a
lot of sad goodbyes as I said
bye to the McBrides and the

best MKs. Since my term was
supposed to be four months

but I could not stay in Moldova
that long due to the Visa

process, I was able to go to
Romania for the month of

November. I made this trip the
last day of October and am
looking forward to learning

more in Romania.


